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Happy Holidays!!!



If you are interested in participating in the
20234-H Country Ham  Project,  applications
must be received by Wednesday, December
14. The $60.00 fee will include two country
hams for you to cure.  Make checks payable
to Barren County 4-H Council. You will need
to  attend a majority (2 of the 3) meetings at
Clifty Farms Country Hams, located in
Scottsville and present a 3 to 5 minute
speech at the KY State Fair. Any adult or
Cloverbud who would like to cure a ham is
eligible with a $40.00 payment.

You are invited to participate in the 2022
Glasgow-Barren County Christmas Parade
“Aloha” on Saturday, December 3.  Barren
County 4-H will be represented in the parade
with a truck. Each 4-H Club is ask to have at
least 2 4-H members to represent their club. All
4-H members are needed to ride and share in
the Holiday Spirit! Dress warmly (according to
the weather!)           
Plan to meet at 5:30 p.m. on Saturday,
December 3rd at Glasgow Middle School.
Look for # 115. Everyone can pick up their 
4-H’ers at the Southgate parking lot
following the parade!!!  Adults are needed to
help chaperone!

 
 

 

   Christmas Parade

 4-H Country Ham 
Project

Youth ages 11-18 have an opportunity to
submit an original country ham recipe in
either the sweet or savor category. We
will need to know by Wednesday,
December 14 if a 4-H'er plans to
participate  in the county ham recipe
contest. 
The original recipe will need to be
submitted by May 1. The finalist in each
of the divisions will demonstrate their
recipe at the Kentucky State Fair in
August.
More information is available at the
Barren County Extension Office. 
If you are interested in participating, 
 please let us know by Wednesday,
December 14th. 

4-H Country Ham
Recipe Contest    

4-H Country Ham

Recipe Contest



Paula's Place

4-H Festival of Giving Christmas cards and items need to be brought to the Extension Office by
Wednesday, December 14th!!!

4-H Camp Gift Certificates–  Dates—May 30—June 2!!! Purchase at the Extension Office. 

This is a beautiful time of year to reflect on the memories that we have made and look forward to
the new year for exciting new opportunities. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at the Barren County Extension  Office at 1463 West
Main Street in Glasgow or call (270) 651-3818 or email at ptarry@uky.edu or visit
www.barren,uky.edu  become our friend of Barren County Extension on Facebook.  

Our Office will be closed for the Holidays from December 23  until January 3rd. 

 Enjoy this special time of year!  

  Happy Holidays !!!

Paula F. Tarry
Barren County Extension Agent 
4-H Youth Development




